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1. Context 

This template is to assist stakeholders in giving feedback about the options detailed in the issues paper associated with the Removal of Controlled 
Load Profile - NSW expedited consultation. 

The changes being proposed are because of changes to the NSW jurisdictional metrology material which have occurred requiring changes to 
AEMO’s Retail Electricity Market Procedures. 

2. Questions 

 Participant Comments 

Do you have any comments to make in relation to the proposal? 
The draft report focusses on the procedural and operational mechanics of 

transitioning the meters from the Controlled Load Profile (CLP) but does 

not describe any consideration of the impacts which may occur to 

participant energy allocations and therefore participant energy allocations 

or the effect this will have on the Net System Load Profile when the 

Controlled Load profile is removed.  

Do you have any comments to make regarding the fast-tracked 

approach to the procedure consultation? 
 

 

  



Metering Procedure Changes 

 

Procedure Consultation - Participant Response Pack       Page 4 of 4 

 

3. Other Issues Related to Consultation Subject Matter 

Participant Comments 

AGL notes that there is a plan to amend the NSLP effective September 2024 and changing the CLP will impact the outcomes of the NSLP as well 

as participant allocations.   

AGL would be concerned that any changes to the NSW Hot Water CLP are effected sufficiently prior to the NSLP change date or sufficiently 

after the NSLP change date, so that any impacts on the NSLP are not muddied by CLP changes.  

 


